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You are hereby directed to attend the Internet Governance Symposium on February
22,2019 at Silliman University, Dumaguete City.

Traveling expenses incurred shall be charged to Division MOOE funds subject to the
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Please be guided accordingly.

WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph.D., CESOV
Schools Divi€ion rintendent c],
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FMA Symposium
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{}1 February 2019

Ms, WiHreda D. Bongalos
CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent

THRU: Ms, Rosela Abiera
LRMDS, Curriculum Implementation Division

Dear Ms. Bongalos ' Ms. Abiera:

Greetings from the Foundation (or Media Alternatives (FMA)!

The Foundation for Media Aliernatives (FMA) is a non-govertmemal organization founded in {987
that seeks to demoeratize intormation and conununication systems and resourees for ciiizens and
commuumities, Since 1997 our organization has focused on the area of ICTs for development and
humat rights.

Beginning this year. FMA in partnership with Strategic Partnerships - Silliman University, Internet
Socicty-Philippines Chapter and the Department of Information and Communicarions Technplogy,
will be holding a scries of internet governance symposium across the eouniry. The ihird
maultistakeholder symposiom on Internet Governance will be held on February 22, 2019 at Silliman
Uriversity.

The Internet Governance Symposium aims to (1) promote a deeper undersianding and appreciation of
Internet Governanee by local communities through a multistakeholder approach; (2) bring people
tngother from different sectors as equals, in facilitating the exchange of information and best praetices.
and in this regard make full use of the expertise of the academic, civil society, government and
technical communitics at the local level; (3) discuss emerging issues and concerns, and public policy
issues relating to the Tntemet and bring those issues and concems to the attention of the rclevant
bodies and the general public, and, where appropriale, make recommendations.
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In this regard, we are pleased to inviie you as Dur resource speaker for a 10-minute presentation/talk
on Adoption of 1CTs in the Philipping F.ducativnal Institutior. The topic will focus on adaptation
technotogical advanees in cducational sysiem and will provide insights about the challonges and role
of the stakeholders in order o fulfill the technology gaps among the (eachers and students. The

expertise and experience of the representative in this topic will be an excellent addiiion to our
programme as many of our participants will look forward to listen and learn from your work,

We will follow up with vour office, but please do not hesitate to contact Ms, Christina Lopez thru her
mubile munber +63 908 149 7606 for confirmation or any forther queries.

Thank yoo and we hope you will consider our invitation request favourably. We hope 1o hear from
YOu soof.

Sincerely.
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LIZA GARCIA
Execurtive Director



